
                                                Energy Committee Meeting 9/29/2015 
 
 
 
Present:  Dan Crean, Jay Smith, Bob Samson, Pentti Aalto, and David Jodoin, TA. 
 
 
 
Excused: Dave Sheldon. 
 
 
 
Meeting called or order at 6:31 PM. 
 
 
 
It was noted that next Energy Committee meeting would be on Tuesday, October 20th 
at 7 PM, at Town Hall. 
 
 
 
Dan Crean that he was looking into posting notices in both the Concord Monitor and 
Hooksett Banner to make the citizens aware of the new sample lights installed in the 
village.   There was also discussion about lighting around Town Hall.  The matter will be 
addressed and explored further. 
 
 
 
The Minutes of the August 18, 2015 meeting were approved unanimously. 
 
 
 
Committee reviewed other upcoming energy projects,  including a closer look at over all 
street lighting throughout town, and exploring a possible solar generating site, perhaps 
behind town hall or near Pembroke Academy. 
 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:18 PM. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 



Bob Samson 
 


